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CLARIFICATION REGARDING  
FY18 ALLOCATED FUNDING 

 
 
The Bureau of Fire Services has distributed the Fireworks Training Funds for Fiscal Year 2018 
(FY18) to each county in the SMOKE system.  The allocated funds are now available to fund 
courses for FY18.   
  
Together, the Michigan Fire Fighters Training Council (MFFTC) and the Fire Marshal worked 
to keep funding at $2,000,000.00 for the second straight year.  One significant change is that 
each county received a minimum distribution of $15,000.00, as requested by the MFFTC.  
Once each county was given $15,000.00 for FY18, the remaining balance of $745,000.00 was 
distributed based on the 70/30 formula (county size and population) used in past 
years.  Attached is the listing of the allocation amounts available for each county. 
 
Each county may use all or some of their county funds to pay for “Q” classes.  There are a 
number of MFFTC pre-approved “Q” classes available.  Please also remember: 
 

• County funding for MFFTC and “Q” classes must be registered in SMOKE by December 
31, 2017. 

• All MFFTC curriculum courses and “Q” funded classes must run between October 1, 
2017 and September 30, 2018.   

• To register a “Q” class you must complete a “Q” Course County Training Fund 
Application, which is available on the Fire Fighters Training Division's (FFTD) webpage.  
Completed applications should be submitted along with a flyer to the following email 
address for processing:  LARA-BFS-SMOKE@michigan.gov.  

• “Q” class applications for MFFTC pre-approved courses must be received by 5:00 pm 
on December 31, 2017.  All “Q” classes will be entered into SMOKE by your Regional 
Coordinator. 

• All “Q” classes that require the MFFTC’s approval must be on the agenda for the 
December 12, 2017 meeting.  Your application must be received by noon on November 
28, 2017, to be included on the agenda.  

• On January 1, 2018, all the county funds not allocated will be pulled back into the FFTD 
account.   

  
If you have any questions, please contact your region coordinator. 
  
 

http://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-42271_42325---,00.html
mailto:LARA-BFS-SMOKE@michigan.gov
http://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-42271_42325-362191--,00.html
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